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Government of India 

Ministry of Agriculture and Farmers Welfare  

Department of Agriculture and Farmers Welfare 

****** 

 

 

 

To 

       The Plant Protection Advisor, 

       DPPQ&S, 

       NH-IV, 

       Faridabad, Haryana. 

Krishi Bhawan, New Delhi 

Dated: 5th March 2022

(Kind Attention: Dr.P.S.Nain, JD(PQ), DPPQ&S, Faridabad) 

 

Subject: Waive off penalty for import of Pulses—reg. 

 

Sir, 

 

        The undersigned is directed to inform that the competent authority in DA&FW, MoA&FW, 

GoI has granted approval for waive off the four times inspection fees as penalty for consignments 

of all Pulses imported from Methyl Bromide phased out countries for non-fumigation at country of 

origin upto 30.06.2024. 

 

2.     Therefore, you are requested to create awareness among the PQ staff/stations for necessary 

compliance of the same and other stakeholders. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
(Kamini Tandekar) 

Deputy Director 

Telephone No. 011-23380618 

Email: kamini.tandekar@nic.in 

 

 

Copy for information: 

1. Department of Consumer Affairs, (Kind Attention: Shri Anupam Mishra, Joint 

Secretary(CA), Ministry of Consumer Affairs, Food and Public Distribution, Room No. 

365-A, KrishiBhawan, NewDelhi(Email: js-ca@nic.in) 

2. PPS to Secretary(AC&FW) 

3. PPS to JS(PP) 

mailto:kamini.tandekar@nic.in

